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I oppose taking our kicker tax credit because that is money that as a taxpayer I have 

paid into the system.  As the Oregon website describes, it is a way for the state 

government to return some of Oregonian's taxes. The kicker was voted into the 

Oregon Constitution in 2000 to ensure lawmakers wouldn't suspend it and keep the 

money without a two-thirds vote in both chambers.  This is not for one group to 

decide what happens with excess money.  You are acting as a dictatorship when it 

comes to the money that we as taxpayers pay to you to spend for the good of the 

people of Oregon.  We the people.... 

 

Stop taking our money just because you think we aren't watching.  We are watching 

and we are tired of your crap.   


